
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  October 11, 2024 

 

 

Local Voters’ Pamphlet Available 

The City of Cottage Grove created a Local Voters’ Pamphlet for registered voters within the City limits. 

The pamphlet provides statements from the Candidates who are seeking local election and Explanatory 

Statements regarding Measures 20-365 and 20-366. To view the Local Voters’ Pamphlet, visit the City’s 

website at www.cottagegroveor.gov and click on the scrolling banner at the top of the page. You can 

also pick up a printed copy at City Hall, located at 400 East Main Street or request one be mailed to you 

by calling City Recorder Mindy Roberts at 541-942-5501.  

 

Next Friday, October 18th is Coffee with a Cop 

We hope to see you at next week’s Coffee With A Cop event. Join us at POUR 818 | tea + coffeehouse 

located at 818 E Main Street from 9:00 to 11:00 am 

 

Officer Graduates from Basic Police Academy 

Last Friday, Officer Sall graduated from the Police Academy in Salem, 

where he spent 16 weeks in the training program. He is now back at the 

department and on Monday started his Field Training Program. Help us 

welcome Officer Sall back to Cottage Grove. 

  

Quote of the day: 

 

 “A good way to overcome stress is to help others out of theirs. 

 

   ~ Dada J. P. Vaswani 

 

http://www.cottagegroveor.gov/

